
 
  

To:  All Staff and Students 
  
  

Dear colleagues and students, 
  

Resumption of Face-to-face and Mixed-mode Teaching and Learning  
  
Following the recent relaxation of social distancing measures by the Government 
and the continual downward trend in the number of positive COVID-19 cases in 
Hong Kong, face-to-face and mixed-mode teaching may resume in all class 
sessions starting from 3 May 2022.  Please ensure that ALL the safety 
precautionary measures as prescribed by the Estates Office must be STRICTLY 
observed when you are on campus. 
  
As the pandemic situation is volatile, please note that the above arrangement may 
be adjusted in the event of any abrupt change in the situation.  You are advised to 
check your email and the Bulletin Board for Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-
19) regularly for any updates from the University. 
  
Please take care and stay healthy. 
  
  
Albert Chau 
Vice-President (Teaching and Learning) 
  
28 April 2022 
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